CaDeLac Dog Training and Behaviour – Coronavirus update 17/6/2020. 

Thank you for your patience regarding recommencement of our classes. 

We are going to recommence classes the week beginning 6th July 2020 in Tollerton, Nottingham ONLY.  

Sadly, because our Derby venue is a public space we are not yet able to reopen at Derby. 

At this stage Government guidelines restrict the class size to 5 (plus an instructor) and only OUTDOOR training, so we are having to re-jig all classes to accommodate the smaller numbers. Sadly, we also have to temporarily raise prices to accommodate our increased costs. 

We will be conforming to all government guidelines with regard to social distancing and personal/area hygiene at the time of each class.  If guidelines relax, we will be able to train indoor but until then, if it rains, we get wet. 

If you are an existing client in classes and you have not heard from me by Friday 19th June then please contact me – I am unable to read all email addresses, to make contact with everyone individually.

If you are a potential new client and wish to enquire about classes then please contact me direct at denise@cadelac.co.uk or call me Denise, on 01530 222426, please state your dogs age and your home location. 

I am also still available for one to one lessons in the owner’s home, for general obedience, puppy training at home, or behavioural consults. 

We look forward to welcoming you all back, old and new, soon. 

Best Wishes Denise 
